Peter King <clerk@westderehamparishcouncil.uk> 21 February 2018 at 14:15
To: Chris Row

Dear Chris,

The Parish Councillors have had sight of your request and feel that in view of the additions you propose that they
need to consult and hear the thoughts of local residents in the village.

The Parish Council will therefore circulate a brief summary of your request and review the responses received. The
Parish Council will then get in contact with you.

With best wishes,

Peter King
Parish Clerk
West Dereham Parish Council

west-dereham-parish-council.norfolkparishes.gov.uk
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